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EACP Committee

From: DanielleggjhmjKbvjffbmlxv Garcia <d.garcia8666@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2019 12:05 PM
To: EACP Committee
Subject: Hanakao’o

To whom it may concern,  
 
I support the bill to prohibit commercial activity at Hanakao’o. If you keep taking away from the locals 
what will our future have? West side is all for tourist all you see is hotels and condos. All taking up our 
aina. No more! 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


